
 YORKTOWN TOWN COUNCIL 

Tuesday, September 9, 2014 @ 6:30 pm Meeting 

Muncie Alliance Church 

Town Officials present: Council Member Vise, Town Manager Olson, Town Attorney Murphy 

and Clerk Treasurer Neff 

Butler, Fairman & Siefert Engineering presented the information on the River Road Trail 

B, F & S explained the process for appraisals, land purchases from homeowners, how to dispute 

appraisals, amount of easement would be needed, tree removal, tree plantings, driveway 

repairs, lighting along trail, and cost of the project. 

Public Comments: Rick Yencer, No parking for access to trail, does not connect to Muncie trail 

along White River. 

Mike Blanch, Would rather see River Rd repaired before spending more on trails. Excessive 

price tag. 

Don Stetson, Would like lighting along trail, would like to have options about trees being cut 

down, concerns for safety of people along the area of River Rd to connect with Muncie 

trailhead where there is no trail or sidewalk. 

Beth Edwards, Liability on trails in front of homeowner property. Would rather start the trail 

from an existing trail. 

Grace Baptist Church, Safety issues, vandalism 

Hoard Schroeder, Speed along River Rd, snow removal off of trail, mailboxes, septic systems, 

grass mowing between trail and road, driveway repairs and liability were concerns voiced by 

Mr. Schroeder. 

There were others that stated similar issues as are reported in the few documented here. There 

are meeting minutes that will be created by B, F & S for this public hearing. 

 Public Hearing closed 7:13 pm. 

Members of the public remained to ask specific questions to the presenters. 

 

 

_________________________________                 _______________________________ 

Council President              Clerk-Treasurer 


